
 
2/21/17, 12:51 PM 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

On 2/21/17, 12:51 PM, "czds@icann.org" <czds@icann.org> wrote: 

 

    Dear Centralized Zone Data Service (CZDS) User, 

                         

We write to inform you of an upcoming maintenance window for the CZDS. ICANN will be 

deploying several updates to the CZDS during the below period. During this time, the CZDS will 

be unavailable. 

                         

    On 28 February 2017, from 09:00 to 11:00 (Los Angeles, PST) 

    On 28 February 2017, from 17:00 to 19:00 (UTC) 

    On 28 February 2017, from 20:00 to 22:00 (Istanbul, EEST) 

    On 28 February 2017, from 01:00 to 03:00 (Singapore, SGT) 

                         

    Please note that the maintenance will include the following changes: 

• The character limitation in the ‘Request Reason’ textbox is being enhanced to allow 

special characters so end users may better express their reason(s) for seeking access to 

zone files. 

• Security enhancements related to user logins.  

                         

    If you have questions, please feel free to submit them to globalsupport@icann.org. 

                         

    Kind regards, 

                       

    ICANN 
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